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Thank you all for coming to the Annual General Meeting. 
 
2021/2022 thankfully reflected a more “return to normal” everyone. The staff at school  
and the PSFA have worked hard together to restore a more regular routine.  
 
We would like to thank all of the Committee members and staff that attended our 
Committee meetings and helped organise the various events for their continued effort 
and hard work on behalf of our children. 
  
We would also like to thank all of the parents, friends and family who assisted at the 
events and turned up on the day to support the fundraising efforts – these events could 
not happen without your valuable help and participation. 
 
There were no bingo events held this year due to continuing concerns arising from 
Covid-19.  
 
At Christmas the children and staff were treated by school to a festive lunch, which was 
cooked and served by volunteers. Thanks to all who helped with this.   
 
All these events take a substantial amount of time, commitment and organisation by the 
PSFA.  Therefore we are always very grateful when people volunteer to help in whatever 
way they can. 
 
Year 6 children enjoyed a trip to Camp de Reves in Guernsey for a 4 night stay in lieu of 
the usual visit to The Calvert Trust in the UK. 
 
Funds previously paid to The Calvert Trust are being held on account there until the next 
trip can be organised.  
 
We were able to hold our annual Summer Fayre and Raffle in July this year. It was very 
well attended on the day and raised a total of £4,232 net of £500 raffle prize. Thanks to 
all who donated prizes and their time to make this a hugely successful and enjoyable 
event. 
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Sincere thanks to everyone who has made donations or helped our school in any way in 
the last year. Full details of all funds raised and expenditure incurred are included in the 
Annual Accounts. I hope that the forthcoming year of the PSFA will be just as successful 
as the previous one.  
 
I wish every success to the new committee for 2022/23. We would also like to say 
special thanks to Mike Dorey who retired in July and who has always been a great 
practical help and supporter of the PSFA.    
 
Finally, thank you to the very special staff at Le Rondin School who guide our children 
and make us all feel part of the school community.  
 
Sharon Hodder 
PSFA Chairperson, 19th October 2022 
 
 


